Office of the Controller of Examinations

UNIVERSITY OF KASHMIR, SRINAGAR
(NAAC Accredited A+)

NOTICE
In view of the holiday on account of Guru Gobind Singh Ji’s Birthday on 06.01.2025, it is
notified for information of all the concerned that the University examinations scheduled
for the said date stands postponed.
Fresh date/s for the conduct of postponed papers shall be notified separately.
The above notice is also available on official website of University of Kashmir.

(https://www.kashmiruniversity.net/events/9655.pdf)

Sd/-

Assistant Controller
(Conduct)

F(Conduet-UGC)CE/KL/Z5
Dated: 04.01.2025

Copy to

1. Directar IT&SS with the request to place the above notification on main page of official website of
University of Kashmir.

2. Media coordinator, University of Kashmir with the request to publish the notification in leading
local dailies

3. All Concerned

4, File



